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 Celebrating Student Learning at Edmonds Community School – 
Student Led Conferences 

 
February 25th, 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers: 

 
Please note: We are having Student Led Conferences on March 14th.  

To accommodate the student conferences, there will be an early 

dismissal on Thursday, March 14th at 1:48 p.m. and Friday, March 
15th at 1:48 p.m.   

 
Please participate in our Student-led conferences on Thursday, 

March 14th. Your child(ren) will lead the conferences and discussion 
about their progress while sharing samples of their classroom work 

with you.  
 

Student-led conferences are important in many ways.  They encourage 
the active involvement of students and provide an opportunity for 

them to monitor and improve their learning and articulate their own 
progress. Though many of our students have siblings please dedicate 

time and focus on the child that is sharing their learning. 
 

Though formats may vary from class to class, a student-led 

conference: 
 

• Builds the student’s knowledge of self 
• Involves students in their own evaluation, helping them take 

responsibility for their own learning and goals 
• Develops and extends communication  

• Empowers students to set meaningful goals for growth and 
improvement 

 
Format  

Most divisions will be having open drop-in sessions between 2:00-
4:30 p.m. and 5:00-6:00 p.m. We look forward to seeing you on 

March 14th, and having you join us for the celebration of your child’s 
learning. Our Library, Music Room, ELL, and LSS rooms will also be 

open and visitors are welcome to drop by. Ask your child(ren) to show 

you the different spaces where they spend time throughout their 
school day.  Additional information will be coming from your 

child’s classroom teacher. 
 

***There will be childminding in the Strong Start Room from 
2:00 – 6:00 *** 

 
Best regards, 

 
Edmonds Staff 


